
 

NOTICE OF UGRA ATTENDANCE AT EDUCATIONAL EVENT  

 

 

 

 

DATE: February 14, 2022 

 

TIME: 10:00 am 

 

PLACE:  Peterson Regional Medical Center 

551 Hill Country Drive 

Kerrville, Texas 78028 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the UGRA Board of Directors may or may not be present for 

a tour of Peterson Health’s stormwater management activities on February 14, 2022 at 10:00 am at 

the above referenced location. 

 

No action will be taken by UGRA Board of Directors. Informative only. 


